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SEND 

Thank you to all that completed the SEND parent questionnaire (sent to those families with children on 
our SEND register). We are pleased to share some of the feedback that we received. 

Most parents feel that we give their child positive opportunities such as after school activities, educa-
tional visits and residentials, being on the school/class council, amongst others. 

Most parents feel that their child is making progress at school and know how they are supported to 
make progress. They recognise this as being through the sharing of their child's learning plan termly, 
meetings/conversations with their child's class teacher and/or SENCo, emails, phone calls and parents' 
evening. 

All parents say that they have been offered opportunities to discuss their child with the class teacher/
SENCo at least termly. 

Nearly all parents say that they have spoken to the class teacher/SENCo about their child's SEND needs. 

Most parents say that they have confidence in the Governors and Senior Leadership team in regard to 
provision for SEND in school. 

We appreciate the time parents have taken to fill in the questionnaires and we will be asking for feed-
back again in the Autumn term. In the meantime, we would like to hear any further thoughts about how 
we could improve and if you have any specific concerns. Please get in touch. We will send a Google form 
over the coming days, where you can add this. 

If any parent is concerned about their child and any barriers they may have to learning, we recommend 
that you speak to your child's class teacher in the first instance. You may then want to follow this up with 
the SENCo - Susan Puckey. If you feel that your concerns are not resolved, then you may wish to contact 
the Headteacher. If again, you feel that your concerns have not been resolved, you may wish to contact 
the SEND Governor - Claire Strange. Contact details are on the school website or please contact the 
office. This information can also be found in the SEND Policy on the school website. 

We'd also like to take this opportunity to invite all parents to the SEND Coffee Morning on Friday 23rd 
June from 9am. ADDvanced Solutions will be attending from 9.30am. You can find out more about 
ADDvanced Solutions and how they can support parents, from the website on the following link: 

https://www.addvancedsolutions.co.uk/our-offers/our-offer-in-warrington.html  

Our SENCo, Susan Puckey and SEND Governor, Claire Strange, will also be attending. 

 We hope to see you there! 

https://www.addvancedsolutions.co.uk/our-offers/our-offer-in-warrington.html
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7th June Back to school 

9th June PTFA art exhibition - ‘Every Child an Artist’ 

12th - 14th June Year 6 Residential 

15th - 16th June Year 5 Residential 

15th June Reception New Starters Welcome Meeting, 5.30pm 

19th-20th June Year 2 residential 

21st June Reserve Sports Day date 

22nd June TG Green Day 

23rd June Reception Sunshine Assembly 

23rd June SEND coffee morning with ADDvanced solutions 

30th June Year 5 North America exhibition 

4th July Reception class trip 

5th July Transition day for all classes 

6th July Mwanjati cake stall 

12th and 13th July KS2 Production 

14th July Annual Reports sent home 

16th July Summer Fair 

21st July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

21st July Break for summer 
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Happy Half Term! 

We hope that all families have a lovely half term break and look forward to another busy 

and exciting half term when we return to school on Wednesday 7th June. 

 


